
To Whom It may Concern, 
 
I am writing to outline my opposition th SB 978 for the following reasons: 

• Imposing one-size-fits-all, government mandated firearm storage methods that require 
firearms be unavailable for self-defense and does not consider personal circumstances. 

• Discriminating against young adults under the age of 21 by denying them their Second 
Amendment rights 

• Expanding so called “gun-free zones” where law-abiding citizens are left defenseless 
against criminals who simply ignore such arbitrary boundaries. 

• Imposing additional government red tape in order to obtain a Concealed Handgun 
License. 

 
 


